	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 12th June.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.



· Project Visit to Ysgol Morgan Llwyd to see an innovative project helping to combat ASB in Wrexham. The project is being run by Groundworks with Safer streets funding support.
· Meeting with Audit Wales.
· FCIN Management Board meeting.
· North Wales Cybersecurity Conference for business owners in North Wales on how to keep their businesses safe from cybercrime. Cyber security is a growing concern for businesses and is a daunting topic for many, with this in mind, Cyber Security North Wales will bring together key voices and organisations to discuss simple steps that every business can take to protect themselves online.
· Area Planning Board Executive Meeting.
· Criminal Justice Board for Wales meeting.









                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales	
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